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Arts in the Park kicks off spring break with 10th anniversary celebration  
 
THE WOODLANDS, TEXAS (March 1, 2018) – Now celebrating 10 years of showcasing the works 
of local artists and performance groups in The Woodlands, Arts in the Park will take place from 
2 to 6 p.m. on Saturday, March 10, 2018, at Rob Fleming Park, located at 6055 Creekside Forest 
Drive in The Woodlands 77389.  

More than 30 local artists will be selling handmade items at the event and live entertainment 
performances will include Sha Davis, The Woodlands Boys Choir, Moriah Davis School of the 
Arts, Creekside Forest Elementary Choir and more. The KidZone will have arts and craft 
activities, face painting and inflatables. A photo booth will also be available. 

Residents are encouraged to bring lawn chairs and picnic blankets to enjoy the full afternoon of 
festivities. Concessions will be available for purchase. Residents are encouraged to safely walk 
or bike to the event on one of the many trails surrounding Rob Fleming Park. 

Arts in the Park is produced by The Woodlands Township Parks and Recreation Department and 
sponsored by H-E-B. For full event details, please visit  
www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov/artsinthepark or call 281-210-3800. 
 

 
Now in its 10th year, Arts in the Park offers a great opportunity to support local artists and enjoy fun free 
entertainment. Residents and visitors alike are invited to kick off spring break at Arts in the Park 
Saturday, March 10, 2018, from 2 to 6 p.m., at Rob Fleming Park, 6055 Creekside Forest Drive 77389. 
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